3090-20 / DV 5A 20

From: April Majgaard

Sent: January 26, 2021 12:08 PM

To: Planning and Development Services
Subject: Development Variance 3550 Eagleview

Hello, in my opinion, | believe you should allow the applicants to convert the existing dwelling to a carriage
home. Thank you

Sent from Outlook





